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July 7, 2011 
      
 
Dan Walsh 
510 Saratoga Street South 
St. Paul, MN 55116 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 652 Iglehart Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Walsh: 
 
This is to confirm that on July 5, 2011 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, September 6, 2011 at 1:30 
p.m. in Room 330 City Hall to get an update on the status of the water pressure issue.  As to 
Item 1 (light fixtures in basement by laundry), inspector will confirm that a protective globe is 
cover over the light.  You also need to get your contractor to finalize the permit on the dryer 
exhaust duct issue. 
 
Please note that the matter will be on the City Council Agenda for Wednesday, September 21, 
2011 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
  
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 

  

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us

